
Dear <First Name>, 

For over 180 years, the Columns have stood as the doorway 
to opportunity.

Thousands of Tigers have passed through them in the hopes of 
bettering their future — originally as the entryway to Academic 
Hall, and today, as part of Tiger Walk, our ceremonial welcome 
for incoming students. More than 5,000 new Tigers joined us 
for this year’s celebration, and I cannot wait to see what they 
bring to our Mizzou family.

As the future of our Alumni Association, it’s so important that 
we maintain and enhance the experiences that will make these 
students Tigers for life. Thanks to members like you, we’re 
distributing a record $667,000 in scholarships, as well as 
supporting new traditions, like our Mizzou 18 and ’39 awards.

But there are always more doors we can open. And your 
support is key.

From leadership programming and scholarships to grand 
traditions like Homecoming, the Mizzou Traditions Fund 
ensures our future Tigers enjoy all the experiences and 
opportunities available to today’s Tigers.

Your past giving has opened doors for our students; help us 
continue to open doors by making a gift to the Mizzou 
Traditions Fund, and join us in Making Mizzou Stronger for 
generations of Tigers to come.

M-I-Z!

MAKING MIZZOU STRONGER
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Todd McCubbin
Executive Director, M Ed ’95



Dear <First Name>, 

For over 180 years, the Columns have stood as the doorway 
to opportunity.

Thousands of Tigers have passed through them in the hopes of 
bettering their future — originally as the entryway to Academic 
Hall, and today, as part of Tiger Walk, our ceremonial welcome 
for incoming students. More than 5,000 new Tigers joined us 
for this year’s celebration, and I cannot wait to see what they 
bring to our Mizzou family.

As the future of our Alumni Association, it’s so important that 
we maintain and enhance the experiences that will make these 
students Tigers for life. Thanks to members like you, we’re 
distributing a record $667,000 in merit- and need-based 
scholarships, as well as supporting new traditions, like our 
Mizzou 18 and ’39 awards.

But there are always more doors we can open. And your 
support is key.

From leadership programming and scholarships to grand 
traditions like Homecoming, the Mizzou Traditions Fund ensures 
our future Tigers enjoy all the experiences and opportunities 
available to today’s Tigers... and even more.

Will you help us open doors for our students with your gift to 
the Mizzou Traditions Fund? Please join us in Making Mizzou 
Stronger for generations of Tigers to come.

M-I-Z!

MAKING MIZZOU STRONGER

Todd McCubbin
Executive Director, M Ed ’95
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